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March 31, 2025
To Whom It May Concern,

[ am pleased to provide a full recommendation for Dr. Guy Peh. He is a distinguished minister
with significant expertise in delivering the Word of God, accompanied by a notable and
impactful anointing on his life and ministry. He possesses a deep understanding of the Word of
God and effectively communicates its principles.

Dr. Peh consistently demonstrates strong character and integrity in both his pulpit ministry and
personal interactions. My husband and I have observed this in numerous situations, as we serve
as Mission Directors at Church in the City. Dr. Peh and his wife, Ilke, have been valued members
of our congregation for over twenty years. Furthermore, the church provides financial and prayer
support for their global ministry. We have personally led mission teams to work alongside them
overseas, which has given us a comprehensive understanding of his dedicated and humble
service to the Kingdom.

With over thirty years of full-time ministry experience in over 100 nations, Dr. Peh is highly
esteemed as a mentor and spiritual leader to many individuals. His "It's Miracle Time" program
serves as an effective platform for training those aspiring to develop leadership skills. Through
this program, he imparts the necessary knowledge and tools for individuals to function
proficiently in their respective areas of ministry, as called by God.

Without reservation, I recommend Dr. Guy Peh for accreditation or recognition of any form. He
is a proven and gifted minister of the gospel, and his ministry significantly impacts lives for the
Kingdom of God.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information.

With warm regards,

Barbara Ruffing
Missions Director, Church in the City
missionsteam(wcitcdallas.org

214-808-1294
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